
                                 The Renewable Energy Task Force Will Meet 
                                           On July 28 at 7 PM at the Annex 
 
 The Agenda:  
 
 1. A formal vote will be taken to approve the reappointment of Deb DeIseo to the Task Force. 
 
 2. A member of the CAC will join us to discuss the proposal which was approved by the 
      Select Board at its 7/13 meeting to apply for a small grant to set up a charrette with  
      relevant professionals (architects, engineers, etc.), plus appropriate town committee 
      members to design a construction project for affordable housing with a solar array to  
      supply its electricity, using the available town-owned land beyond the Rte. 45 ballfield.  
 
 2.  We will decide what adjustments we will make to the draft of the “one pager” and “elevator  
      speech” to help members of other town committees learn what we have been doing and are  
      planning to do, now that this new proposal for a charette has come to light. 
      
 3.  Rob will present what he has learned from Eversource regarding the estimated transmission 
      costs and other relevant issues related to the potential installation of a solar array at the  
      selected site beyond the Rte. 45 ballfield.    
  
 4. We will discuss the “Trello” online planning tool Deb DeIseo has suggested we use to help us 
     track our progress. 
 
                       


